Good morning,

Ref: TRAF7930 - Proposed implementation of ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ Restrictions on Quay
Street, Manningtree, in the District of Tendring.

FP/003/01/25 Decision on the Proposed implementation of ‘No Waiting at Any Time’
Restrictions on Quay Street, Manningtree, in the District of Tendring.

Further to the consultation carried out in relation to the above scheme, we are writing to inform
you that in the coming weeks the ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ Restrictions, will be installed on
Quay Street, Manningtree, in the District of Tendring, as set out in the original order, as
advertised on 27 June 2024.

During the consultation, comments were received from residents indicating they were not in
agreement with the proposals. All objections were taken into account.

The decision to install the ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ restrictions on Quay Street, Manningtree,
in the District of Tendring was approved by the Essex County Council Cabinet Member for
Infrastructure on 08 January 2025, under reference FP/003/01/25 and as such, the proposed
scheme will proceed as originally stated.

Full details of the decision can be found on the Essex County Council Decisions website, as
this has now been published as a public document.
https://cmis.essex.qov.uk/essexcmis5/Decisions.aspx

Thank you for taking the time to comment during the consultation period. If you have any
further queries specifically related to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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